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I am Alicia Romac, from Bath in Sagadahoc County, and I support LD 29. Our family
enjoys bicycling for exercise and exposure to nature. We travel with our bicycles on 
vacation or rent bicycles. We are also Warm Showers hosts, providing support for 
long distance bicyclist from around the US and internationally. Many bicyclists 
comment on the East Coast Greenway and how they wish more of that trail was 
"off-road". The newly created Eastern Divide Trail through western Maine will offer 
expanded trail riding in Maine, but it is not enough. The Merrymeeting Trail will be 
used by residents and travelers, it will offer users a safe place to recreate year-round 
(cycling, cross-country skiing, walking, and snow shoeing). The Merrymeeting Trail 
will appeal to bike packers and long-distance cyclists too. I fully support this 
tremendous opportunity to expand reacreational opportunities in Maine.


